PUBLIC REACTION OF OBSERVATORY AT NATIONAL LEVEL

Observatory for Children’s Rights through representatives in 12 regions of the country with a
focus on monitoring, implementation and observance of the children rights react publicly about
the violence caused on the children of Orphanage in Shkodra (Preschool 3-6 years).

Painful, unforgivable and scandalous is violent and degrading behavior of a irresponsible
caregivers team, against unfortunate children with their lives. In institution that provides and
educates orphaned minors in their fate, - was given pain, tears and sadness instead of love, joy
and happiness childish.

The right to a life with dignity and without violence is legitimate and guaranteed by a series of
national and international instruments. Guarantee institutions, instead of a legal obligation for
protective services, offer violence and aggression, undermining values of innocent human beings
- children.

Observatory for Children’s Rights being sensitive to issues related to guaranteeing and
realizing the rights of children, express indignation and maximal concern for the occurrence
of this event.

Legislative institutions in the country, should and are expected to be more sensitive to violence
and react on time efficiently and effectively with appropriate punitive measures. Protecting every
child is human and legal obligation for any individual, and we all should be vigilant and punitive
against these degrading and outrageous acts.

Curing the dignity of minors already damaged will take a lot of energy and commitment, by how
much would take prevention of these human cruelties that have occurred.
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